
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Mayor and Council  
  
FROM: Greg I. Guernsey, AICP, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:      January 11, 2017  
  
RE:           C14-2015-0119 – Neal Mixed Use Zoning (District 9) 
  Postponement Request 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
The applicant has requested to withdraw the application. No action is required by the City 
Council.  
 
If you need additional information, please contact Acting Assistant Director, Jerry 
Rusthoven, at 512-974-3207. 
 
Greg I. Guernsey, AICP, Director 
Planning and Zoning Department 
 
x: Elaine Hart, Interim City Manager 
 Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager 


